
 

 

Wednesday 29th April, 2020 

 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
Welcome back to a somewhat different Term 2. 
 
I appreciate all your hard work, support and persistence. You are remarkable! 
 
At this stage we have been handing out our work packs. In our packs we also had a note 
stating what days students are to return. Feel free to call in to collect your child’s work 
pack at any time. Please if you have any issues give us a call. 
 
We will keep you updated as we are updated through Facebook and the SkoolBag app. 
 
Starting this week we are holding a raffle ! The prize will be “goodies” box. Remember you 
don’t even have to buy a ticket. All our students will go into the draw and one lucky 
student will win the “goodies” box. Stay tuned.  
 
Mother’s Day is coming quickly and given it is not a normal term, and a very important 
day, we will be delivering some goodies to our Mum’s.  
Happy Mother’s Day to our Mums, we hope you have a great day and know just how 
appreciated you are! 
 
 
Cat Boorer (Principal) 
“Vision with action can change the world” 

We are all in this together! 

KPS Important Dates   
                

Monday 27 April:   Staff Development Day #1 (no students)  

    

Tuesday 28 April:   Staff Development Day #2 (no students)  

Wednesday 29 April:   Students of essential workers return 

Monday 11 May:   Students will return to school 1 day a week (days will increase progressively 
    throughout the term) 

Kitchener Public School 

38 Richmond Street, Kitchener, 2325 

Phone: 4990 2974 Email: kitchener-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 



 

 

Anzac Day  

2020 

 

Anzac Day 2020 was very different to any other we have seen over the 

years but this did not stop our students and the country showing our  

respect, gratitude and pride to Diggers both past and present. Here are a 

few images of our students showing respect and celebrating family  

members contributions to serving our country in conflict. 

      GREAT JOB KPS!   

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Our voluntary school contributions are now due, these payments cover our 

school resources & the opportunities that school provides on top our regular 

school experiences. The fee structure this year will be $40 for your first child & 

$20 per child thereafter. 

Again this is a voluntary contribution but it allows us to bring in outside  

agencies to provide specialised opportunities. Your support of this  

contribution is greatly appreciated. 

Please label all student belongings, we 

have a number of items in our lost    

property basket that is not labelled. Our 

lost property basket is located in the 

office.   

 

 

 

 

For Term 2  Scholastic have a new method of ordering your book club– there will be no 

catalogues distributed.  

Parents can access a link to view the virtual catalogue and still order through the LOOP.  

Books will be delivered and collected by parents on an allocated pickup day.  

Please order from this issue by Friday 15 May.  

The link is as follows, copy and paste into your web browser:   

   https://scholastic.com.au/book-club/virtual-catalogue-1/  

Happy Browsing!!! 

https://scholastic.com.au/book-club/virtual-catalogue-1/


 

 


